
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

February 12, 2024 

3M Automotive and Aerospace 
Solutions Division 
3M Center, 223-2N-21 
St. Paul, MN 
55144-1000 

 

 

Subject: 3M AASD: 3M™ Paint Protection Film Product Transition Extension 

 
Dear 3M Customer, 
 

In our ongoing effort to strengthen our 3M Paint Protection Film portfolio, we recently informed 
you that the following products have been identified to be discontinued and transitioned by 
Q2, 2024. This is part of our larger global strategy for Paint Protection Film which considers 
raw material availability, capacity, production quality, service, and supply continuity.  
 

The following products will transition to our global portfolio version.  
 

Current Product Transition to Global Portfolio 
Version 

3M™ Paint Protection Film PU8591E 3M™ Paint Protection Film PU8591US 

3M™ Paint Protection Film PU8592E 3M™ Paint Protection Film PU8592US 

 
In an effort to allow our customers additional time to prepare, we are extending the transition 
to Q4 2024 for the above products. The target date to transition is October 1, 2024.  

 
The last shipments can take place until end of December 2024 for residual supplies. If there are 
special circumstances like End of Programs or Spare Parts required in 2025, we will follow up 
with you case by case. 
 
The transition timeline of Q2 2024 does not change for PNUE9260/PNUE9000 products.  

 
As always it is up to the end user to determine whether a product is suitable for a particular 
application. We value your business and want to thank you for your continued partnership with 
3M.  
 
If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact your 3M Sales Representative.  
 

Warm Regards, 

Mitch Lintjer 
Design & Function Film Solutions – Global Portfolio Leader 3M 
Automotive and Aerospace Solutions Division 


